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To whom it may concern, 

 

Yaquina Lab has been great to work!  Their efforts to provide a facility that our small 

fishing business can utilize has been very helpful and we're hopeful that even more 

services will become available as time goes on. 

 

Kind regards, 

Clay and Heather  

Island Girl Seafoods, Inc. 


